Ms. Cooper’s Newsletter
August 25, 2017

Important Information:

we've had a great start to the year So far! I'm looking forward to working with your
amazing children this year.

I want to thank thoSe of you who have brought extra supplies. The tissues, hand
Sanitizer, and disinfecting wipesS will definitely come in handy during the winter
months.

I will be Sending the newsletter via email for thoSe of you who have requested that
starting next week. The newsletters will also be available on my website,
WWW.mSCoopersSecondgrade. weebly.com.

we will have Snack every day at 9:30 am. PleasSe Send a healthy Snack to School with
your child. I usually have a backup just in case it is forgotten on any given day.

Your child will bring his/her take home folder home from School every day. Please
return these daily. I will be checking folders every morning to take out homework
(when started) as well as any notes from home.

Language Arts:

we will be starting our curriculum next week. Students will review all short vowel
Sounds, and begin writing a perSonal narrative. There will be no Spelling words or
reading homework for next week.

Math:

Students will have their first set of math homework starting next week. 1t'll go home
on ThursSday, August, 31 and will be due on Friday, September 1. The beginning of our
math program will be a review of what Students covered in first grade. we will start
with a review of addition Strategies.

If at any point in time you Should have a question, please feel free to call me at
517-525-0209. 1 can alSo be reached via email at: cooperk@perry.kl2.mius. You can
alSo visit www.mScoopersecondgrade.weebly.com for copieS of newSletters, spelling
lists, and more!
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